
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Greetings from Senator Thanh Hai Ngo 
 

April 2021 

 
 Due to the unprecedented and exceptional circumstances brought on by the Covid-19 pandemic, we are unable to come 

together to mark this momentous occasion again. Nevertheless, I would like to convey my continued and wholehearted support 

for the Falun Dafa Association of Canada and their positive contributions to our society. 

 

 I wish to extend my warmest greetings to the Falun Dafa Association Canada on the occasion of the 22nd World Falun 

Dafa Day, and the 29th anniversary of Falun Dafa’s introduction to the public, on Thursday, May 13, 2021.  

 

 Falun Dafa is an ancient practice that transcends barriers and embraces people from all walks of life – guided by 

principles of “Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance”. Sadly, innocent practitioners of this peaceful discipline continue 

to be persecuted on ethnic or religious grounds by the Chinese Communist Party. We must continue to stand in solidarity with 

adherants of Falun Dafa and all other oppressed religious minority groups, such as Tibetans and Uighurs. 

 

 In Canada, we are privileged to embrace the values of openness, diversity, and freedom of belief. In this spirit, Falun 

Dafa Day welcomes participants to learn about the benefits and tradition of Falun Dafa, all while sharing in the aspiration to 

promote these values in the world around us. 

 

I am honoured to lend my support to the Falun Dafa Association Canada in commemorating this annual celebration and in their 

broader mission to promote peace, tolerance, and human dignity for all. 

 

Please accept my best wishes of good health, prospetity and wellbeing for the year to come! 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

The Hon. Senator Thanh Hai Ngo 
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